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Drastic measures 
 to contain the spread 

of the virus and  
save lives.

Extreme precautions 
to limit community 

transmission and 
outbreaks, while 

allowing some activity 
to resume.

Restrictions on many 
activities, including 
at workplaces and 
socially, to address 

a high risk of 
transmission.

Physical distancing  
and restrictions on 
leisure and social 

activities to prevent 
 a resurgence of the 

virus.

Most normal activity 
can resume, with 

precautions and health 
guidelines followed at 

all times. 

Population prepared 
for an increase in alert 

levels if necessary.

Only essential services 
as per existing 

regulations.

All essential services, 
plus a limited number 
of sectors with a low 
rate of transmission 

and high economic or 
social value.

A wider range of 
sectors permitted with 

a low to moderate 
risk of transmission 

that can be effectively 
mitigated.

Most sectors permitted, 
with limitations 

remaining where  
the risk of  

transmission is high.

All sectors permitted.

Only essential goods, 
including food, medical 

products, cleaning 
and hygiene products, 
fuel, and winter goods 
such as blankets and 

heaters.

All essential goods,  
as well books,  

stationery and office 
equipment.

Alcohol may be sold 
within restricted 

hours, and in limited 
quantities, for off-site 

consumption.

Restaurants and fast 
food outlets may open 

for delivery only.

All retail permitted  
at levels 5 and 4,  

as well as clothing 
stores and hardware 

stores.

All retail permitted.

Restaurants and  
fast food outlets may 
open for delivery and 

take-away.

All retail permitted.

Restaurants may  
open, with stringent 

social distancing 
measures.

All public gatherings 
are prohibited.

All public gatherings 
 are prohibited.

All public gatherings 
are prohibited.

All public gatherings 
are prohibited.

All public gatherings 
are prohibited.

Bus services, taxi 
services, e-hailing  
and private motor 

vehicles may  
operate at restricted 

times, with limitations 
on vehicle capacity 

and stringent hygiene 
requirements.

Passenger rail, bus 
services, taxi services, 
e-hailing and private 
motor vehicles may 
operate subject to 

directions.

Limited domestic air 
travel, with a restriction 

on the number of 
flights per day and 

authorisation based on 
the reason for travel.

Limited domestic air 
travel, with a restriction 

on the number of 
flights per day and 

authorisation based on 
the reason for travel.

Domestic air travel 
restored.

SECTORS PERMITTED

RETAIL PERMITTED

GATHERINGS

EDUCATION

TRANSPORT

You must stay at home 
unless you are an 

essential worker. You 
may leave home only 
to purchase essential 

goods or seek medical 
care. 

No inter-provincial 
movement of 

people, except for 
transportation of 

goods and exceptional 
circumstances  
(e.g. funerals).

You must stay at home 
except to go to work, 
do shopping where 
necessary, or seek 

medical care.

No inter-provincial 
movement of people, 

except to return to 
usual place of residence, 

for transportation of 
goods and exceptional 

circumstances (e.g. 
funerals).

Curfew in place between 
7pm and 5am.

Walking, jogging and 
cycling permitted.

All South Africans 
are encouraged to 
stay at home as far 

as possible, and limit 
their interactions with 

others.

No inter-provincial 
movement of 

people, except to 
return to usual place 

of residence, for 
transportation of 

goods and exceptional 
circumstances  
(e.g. funerals).

All South Africans 
are encouraged to 
stay at home as far 

as possible, and limit 
their interactions with 

others.

Movement between 
provinces at levels 1 

and 2. Movement from 
provinces at a higher 
level to those with a 
lower level may be 

restricted.

You may leave home, 
but take precautions 

while interacting with 
others.

Interprovincial 
movement allowed, 
with restrictions on 
international travel.

Curfew lifted.

MOVEMENT

OBJECTIVE

(including stores, eCommerce and informal traders)

Directions to be issued by the Minister of Basic Education and  
Minister of Higher Education, Science and Innovation
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